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%1, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

{f | 3rd March 1915,

| Dear Sir,

I duly receivoed your letters of the 30th and 3let ,
instant and am pleased to note thﬁ 1% has been deolded to
reclass the steamer "BINGERA®. In the elroumstances the :
Gomnittee have authorized your survey of the vessel in thie
inetance, tut I nave to point out that to entitle her to
have her olass Te-instated in the Register Book 1t will bo
nesessary for the requirenshs of the Rules for the Special
Survey N0.8 to be fully carrisd eut.

I am, Dear 34y,
Yours faithiully,

seaveridy .
ie S Taylor Beq.,
Brisbane,




